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A new online search facility that enables electronic viewing of allocations made from the 

National Numbering Scheme was launched by the Director of Telecommunications 

Regulation, Etain Doyle, today. 

 

The facility allows web-site users to search for information on allocations and availability 

under the following criteria: 

1. A National Destination Code (NDC) or Access Code; 

2. A Specific Number; 

3. A Specific Licensee; 

4. A Specific Geographic Location, or  

5. A Specific Service Designation. 

 

The service will enable both operators and commercial interests to keep up to date with 

numbering allocations and to access information on the availability of numbers throughout 

the country for all service types. 

 

On-line entry may be gained by accessing the ODTR web site at 

http://www.odtr.ie/html/press.html, and entering the link associated with this press release.   

 

Click here to view numbering database: http://www.consult.odtr.ie/numbering 
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